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« Racine,
wos w730 Washinglon Ave.* Roo 304
May 22, 2007

Mayor Gary Becker

Members of the Common Council
730 Washington Avenue

Racine, WI. 53403

Dear Mayor Becker and Members of the Common Council:

I would like to meet with the Transit and Parking Commission to discuss the expansion of the Belle
Urban System administrative offices.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Glasheen, P.E.
Transit Planner
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